



NEWSLETTER

www.nationalcpaa.org

Summer 2010

2010 NCPAA Conference—A Great Success!

by: Nancy Burns NCPAA Board Director /Editor

The Board of the National Citizen's Police Academy Association wants to thank y'all (we were in the South remember?) for attending the 2010 Conference in Hilton Head Island, South Carolina. We hope y'all had a great time, while taking away some great ideas from the educational sessions. It was because of you that it was a success.

Bringing the Citizen's Academy community together once a year is an opportunity for all of us to

learn from one another, share ideas, meet new people and to renew our friendships.

Watching

out for alligators was an added bonus for those of you not used to those big reptiles.

They must not have been too hungry, since we all seemed to have left for home unscathed.

Since the conference we have carefully listened to many of you who have provided feedback through comments we have received. We wanted to let you know we have heard you and will be working with the 2011 Conference hosts to implement your suggestions.

We are already looking forward to next year's conference, May 4-6, 2011 being held in Golden CO. and hosted by the Jefferson County Sheriff's Office at the Mariott Denver West. They will be working hard to put together an exciting and informative conference. Their ideas so far, sound like we will be well informed and will have several activities to participate in.

We want to thank you again for your support this past year as a conference attendee and would be



2010-2011 National Citizens Police Academy Association Board

Conference J pleased to have you join us again next year for what we believe will be a memorable conference. We also ask you

to encourage others to come

along and join us.

See you next year!

Inside This Edition...

Host Appreciation	page 2
Presidents Message	page 3
NCPAA Award Winners	page 4
NCPAA Conference Highlights	page 5-13
Grant Offer	page 13
In The Spotlight	page 14
Alumni Corner	